Timothy Charles Holmseth 

320 17th Street N.W.

Unit # 17

East Grand Forks, MN

56721

218.773.1299

218.230.1310 (cell)

tholmseth@wiktel.com

www.writeintoaction.com

In Re: Request for Investigation / Sgt. Michael Norland 

December 25, 2013

Barb Erdman

Polk County Sheriff

Crookston, MN

Sheriff Erdman,

Please accept this as my request for an investigation of Sgt. Investigator Michael Norland. 
Moreover – please investigate the illegal search and subsequent destruction of my hard-drive. 
The filing of this Internal Affairs complaint is necessary in the investigative protocol of the Peace Officers Standard and Training. 
The federal aspect of this matter will be taken up with the FBI. 

Respectfully,

Timothy Charles Holmseth 

Attached: Internal Affairs Complaint / Synopsis 

